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Vote NO on HB 2025 until you ammend the section 160 of the document (last page 

of the bill). Mandating 12 foot lanes for trucking in our communities will kill 

Oregonians, worsen our quality of life, and take away valuable right of way from other 

transportation modes. Trucks don't belong in cities. 

 

Section 160 of the bill states: “the commission may not reduce the width of an 

existing motor vehicle travel lane on an identified freight route to less than 12 feet.” - 

This should not be accepted. 


